
   Patrick C. McHugh, Esq.  
           770 Elm Street  
  Manchester, NH 03101 
                                        603-591-5465 
  patrick.mchugh@consolidated.com   
 

 
May 20, 2021 
 

Via Electronic Submission  
 
Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
  
Re: Docket - DT 21-___:  Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company, 
LLC (“Consolidated Communications”) Petition for License to Construct and Maintain Cable 
Lines Over and Across Lands Owned by the State of New Hampshire in the Towns of Peterborough 
and Temple, New Hampshire 
 
 
Dear Ms. Howland,  
 
Provided with this correspondence is Consolidated Communications’ above referenced Petition 
for License to Construct and Maintain Cable Lines over and Across Lands Owned by the State of 
New Hampshire in the Towns of Peterborough and Temple, New Hampshire.  Consolidated 
Communications respectfully requests that the Public Utilities Commission issue an Order Nisi 
with respect to this Petition for a crossing license. 
 
For a Service List established in conneciton with this Petition, in addition to myself, please 
include the following representatives of Consolidated Communications: (i) Att. Sarah Davis, 
email address of sarah.davis@consolidated.com; and Roberto Diaz, email address of 
roberto.diaz@consolidated.com.    
 
Pursuant to your March 17, 2020, notice that the Commission temporarily has waived the 
requirements of Puc. 203.02, paper copies of this correspondence will not be filed.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick C. McHugh 
 On Behalf of Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company, LLC 
 
Cc: Office of Consumer Advocate (Electronic Submission) 
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